
 

Writer’s Direct Dial: 
703-584-8661 

Email: dnace@fcclaw.com  
 

March 11, 2010 
 
Via e-mail to Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov 
 
Ms. Janeese Parker 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau/Policy Division 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

       
Re: File No. ITC-214-20100304-00097 
  SI Spectrum, LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Parker: 
 
 This letter is filed on behalf of SI Spectrum, LLC as a supplement to its above-
referenced application for Section 214 authority to provide International Resold Services to All 
International Points. 
 
 The applicant’s address listed in the application is changed to the following address 
instead of the post office box number address shown in Item 1 of the application form: 
 

1010 W. Broadway 
Steeleville, IL 62288 
 
If any additional information is needed, please let me know. 

  
Sincerely, 

 
David L. Nace 
  


